
From: Tveten, Richard K (DFW)
To: ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR
Cc: Wood, Lisa A (DFW); Pfeifle, Rod W (DFW)
Subject: WDFW St Helens forest thinning
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 4:06:18 PM

The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) thanks you for your review and
 comments regarding our proposed Mt. St. Helens forest restoration project. We will take you
 input regarding erosion control and water quality into consideration when carrying out this
 project.  Per our submitted checklist there are no known contamination issues on the site. 
 
Richard Tveten
WDFW Forest Management Team Lead
(360) 902-2367
Richard.Tveten@dfw.wa.gov
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